
 

 

 

Early Works Activities Coming To Closure – June 29, 2017 

 

Project team will soon complete preliminary work to prepare for construction in 
summer 2017 

 
The 395 Express Lanes project team will soon complete the early works phase, bringing 
preliminary activities needed to begin construction to a closure. The remaining early works 
activities will be minimally disruptive, short-term efforts with brief impacts to traffic in the vicinity 
of the work. 
 
The following activities are what the surrounding communities can expect in the upcoming 
weeks: 

 Survey work and small soil borings will continue throughout the corridor through July 
2017 

 Survey activity will take place along the Right-of-Way in the vicinity of proposed sound 
walls, and along roadways approaching the project corridor. This work will focus on 
locating underground utilities that might conflict with a conduit duct intended to transmit 
power and communication signals to future signs and traffic cameras at the following 
locations: 
o Seminary Road between N. Beauregard Street to N. Pickett Street 
o Army Navy Drive between Fern Street and Route 1 
o S. Eads Street between the 395 corridor and 15th Street S. 
o S. Washington Boulevard between the 395 corridor and N Boundary Channel Drive 

 On-going sound wall analysis 
 
Project construction is scheduled to begin this summer with the Express Lanes opening in fall 
2019. 

For more information on the 395 Express Lanes project and to sign up for updates, please visit 
the project website at 395expresslanes.com, or find us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/395expresslanes. 

 

  

https://www.395expresslanes.com/feature/454

